Philadelphia Phillies Trip to Citizens Bank Park
Fifth and Sixth Grade Field Trip
May 12, 2025

Dear Student, Parent(s) & Guardian(s),

The Philadelphia field trip to Citizens Bank Park will be Wednesday, May 14, 2025. We will leave from
Hopewell at approximately 8:30 AM by school bus and return at approximately 6:00 PM. Students will
need to have a parent/guardian drive them to school and pick them up as we return from the Phillies game.
Students will not be taking a bus to school or home on this day. Students may walk, if they normally arrive or
are dismissed as a walker. Please arrive no later than 8:10 AM as we are scheduled to attend pre-game activities
for NBC10 Weather Education Day at Citizens Bank Park. Students may bring a lunch and a disposable drink--
-no glass. All lunches must be in a Ziploc bag or a clear bag. Citizens Bank Park accepts only credit/atm
cards, no cash. Students may also bring a Visa gift card to use for food and souvenirs. There are
machines available that will convert money to a card that may be used at the Park. Students may use
Apple Cash.

Bags:
o Allowed:
e Clutch purses and fanny packs (no larger than 5" x 7").
o Clear bags (no larger than 12" x 6" x 12").
o Medical bags.
o I-gallon plastic bags.
e Prohibited:
» Backpacks.
e Tote bags.
o Most other non-clear bags.
e Bags larger than the allowed dimensions.
All bags will be subject to inspection at the entrance.

We are looking forward to Wednesday. Please remember sunscreen as the weather forecasters are reporting it
will be warm. There will be a nurse attending this field trip. Thank you for your assistance with this day and Go
Phils!
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